
St. Leon Armenian Church
Choir Recognition Luncheon

Join us for a short program & complimentary light luncheon
as we honor the dedicated voices of our St Leon Choir

with heartfelt appreciation for their service.

Sunday, October 26, 2025
Immediately Following Badarak

Abajian Hall

Recognition will be given to all choir members with special
acknowledgement to those members with over

20, 30, 40, 50 years of service.

Please contact Serda Belekdanian serdab123@gmail.com or 
Patti Toofangian pattitoof@gmail.com with any questions.

All are welcome.


